

مدرسة جلوبال الفلبينية THE PHILIPPINE GLOBAL SCHOOL

Leader in Academic Excellence and Values Formation

20 March 2025

Subject: Wishing You a Wonderful Spring Break and Eid Holiday
Dear Parents,
Ramadan Mubarak!
Spring break is almost here. We hope this time brings joy, rest, and quality moments with your loved ones. Before we all take a well-deserved break, here are a few important reminders:
□ Spring Break: March 22 – April 13, 2025
☐ Office Hours : The Accounts and Registrar's offices will be closed from
March 22- April 5, 2025. They will reopen on 6 April 2025, Sunday, with the following
schedule:
*** Monday – Thursday: 8:00 AM – 2:00 PM
*** Friday and Sunday : 8:00 AM – 11:30 AM
$\ \square$ Student Reservations: To secure a placement for your child, reservations for
returning students will be accepted until <i>April 30, 2025</i> . New student reservations will commence thereafter.
☐ Back to School: Classes resume on Monday, 14 April 2025, with the usual morning
assembly at 7:15 AM , followed by a full school day until 3:00 PM .
We hope you and your children enjoy the break and the Eid Holidays. Stay safe and return

refreshed and ready for more adventures.

See you soon!

Warm regards,

Dr. Riza R. Danao School Principal